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SHEFFIELD FIRE OFFICE 
ESTABLISHED AD 1808 

 

The Directors of the SHEFFIELD FIRE OFFICE beg to call the attention of their 

Shareholders and Townsmen, and the Inhabitants of this Neighbourhood generally, to 
the Special Claims which they conceive this long-established Loan Office has for their 

patronage and support. 

 
It was the first Office in the Town of Sheffield. 

 

It has been in active operation for nearly Half a Century. The Shareholders are 
principally Inhabitants of the Town and Neighbourhood of Sheffield. 

 

The Directors are all resident in or near the Town, which greatly conducts to a prompt 
and liberal adjustment of all Claims that may arise. 

 

No expense attends to the Transfer of Policies from other Offices, and all alterations are 

made Free from Charge. 
 

From the extent and character of the Company’s Business, it is enabled to effect 

Insurance Rates as low as those of any substantial and safely-conducted Office; and 
parties Insuring in it possess the advantages of having, FREE OF ALL CHARGE, the use 

of the Company’s powerful and efficient ENGINES, whenever required. 

 
Any information as to the Company’s Rates and Particulars of Insurance, or otherwise, 

will be gladly afforded on application, either by letter or personally, to MR. CHARLES 

ESAM, the Company’s Secretary. 
 

Sheffield Fire Office, George Street, Sheffield, Dec., 1856. 


